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This bill recognizes the value of "nature's engineers" in remediating public land 

waterways for pollution.  But there's more that beavers do.  There is ample evidence 

that lands populated with beavers have reduced wildfire risks as well as improved 

overall habitat for many Oregon critters.  In this time of climate change, beavers can 

and should be our partners in creating the most resilient environments to handle 

those adverse impacts.  Please support this important bill so beavers are protected in 

public lands. 


